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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It’s officially Movember, the month formerly known as November, now dedicated to growing 
moustaches and raising awareness and funds for men's health; specifically suicide prevention plus 
prostate and testicular cancer. As you may be aware, Mr Moule is donating his top lip to the cause for 30 
days in an effort to help change the face of men's health. His Mo has already sparked conversations and 
generated some laughs, all in the name of raising vital awareness and funds for cancers affecting men.  
 
Why are we supporting this charity?  
* 1 in 9 men will be diagnosed with prostate cancer in 
their lifetime  
* This year 37,000 new cases of the disease will be 
diagnosed  
* 1 in 2 men will be diagnosed with cancer in their 
lifetime  
* 26% of men are less likely to go the doctor compared 
to women 
 
To raise money and awareness for the charity, on Thursday 30th November 2023, the children will be 
given a fake moustache to wear during the school day. These are free of charge but it would be greatly 
appreciated if you could bring in a £1 contribution to help raise money for the charity. As I am sure you 
will agree, this day will result in some fantastic photographs and will be enjoyed by all.  
 
If you would like to donate to Mr Moule’s profile online rather than using cash, 
please follow the link below or scan the QR code: 
 

https://uk.movember.com/mospace/10394793 
 
Finally, if you would like to find out more about the type of work you would be 
helping to fund by supporting Movember, take a look at the ‘Programmes We Fund’ section on the 
Movember website: https://uk.movember.com/about/foundation 
 
Thank you in advance for supporting our efforts to change the face of men's health. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
Many thanks  
Mr Moule  
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@upperbeeding.w-sussex.sch.uk
https://upper-beeding.eschools.co.uk/web
https://uk.movember.com/about/foundation


 

 


